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Child Care - 

 

The Child Care is beginning to run more smoothly since the kids are all becoming familiar with 

the process and procedures. The kids are beginning to pick up on the abc’s, singing, and 

counting. The 3 year olds are learning to identify their names, learn the month, shapes, and 

numbers.  

The kids are starting to celebrate Halloween by making ghosts, bats, and pumpkins.  

 

Families in Transition-  

 

Currently we do not have any part time staff person contracted to handle the homeless students. I 

have been swamped with some of the student needs and we have very little resources available 

for them at this time. Thankfully we have caring staff and community members who have been 

able to help with those students that are really in need of shoes. I have heard that we may get 

some money from OPI to contract a person very soon.  

 

HiSet –  

 

Jeri Gobert has had a full house of adult HiSet students that show up on a regular basis for 

tutoring. She has also had 3 students currently pass the HiSet test! Soon I believe we will be back 

in our regular location.  

 

 


